		[image: ]

[bookmark: _GoBack]AvidXchange

The Foundation is excited to announce it is in the process of rolling out a new web-based software that will allow you to electronically route vendor invoices for approval and submit them for processing called AvidXchange. 
The Avid system will provide many benefits including:
• Create a paperless environment
• Account Managers and Authorized Signers can review, edit, and approve invoices from any device
• Account Managers and Authorized Signers gain visibility to all invoices in one view
• Capture a complete audit trail of the approval process
• Machine learning saves your commonly used text
• Captures and creates Accounts Payable vendor invoices for review, coding, and approval
The application went live on July 12th and we are currently working with three pilot groups to optimize the system’s functionality. Starting in September, SBF will start a rolling launch by college with the goal of having all departments trained by the end of the 2021. The training sessions will be conducted via Zoom and should last approximately one and half hours. The training will include a quick overview of the SBF client journey, system login and then entering actual transactions to demonstrate the system’s ease of use and functionality. Post training, departments will receive user manuals and support documents so you can start to use the system. No action is needed at this time. During the Fall, your college will be contacted by Tim Murphy, our Client Relations Manager, to set up the training for your respective areas. 
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